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This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns. 
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Priority Partners Providers: Please Complete Needs Assessment  

for MDH’s Maternal Opioid Misuse (MOM) Program 
  

 

The Maryland Addiction Consultation Service (MACS) is conducting a needs assessment regarding opioid 

use. The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) is asking for your support. 

 

We encourage Priority Partners network providers to complete and submit the needs assessment (see link 

below) in support of the Maternal Opioid Misuse (MOM) program. As you may be aware, the MOM model 

focuses on improving clinical resources and enhancing care coordination to Medicaid beneficiaries with 

opioid use disorder during and after their pregnancies.  

 

The assessment will help inform MOM-oriented DATA 2000 waiver trainings and other MACS for MOMs 

activities.  

 

Please complete the needs assessment via the state’s website: https://j.mp/3hgo6G8. 

 

JHHC and Priority Partners appreciate your participation in completing this important needs assessment. 

 

https://j.mp/3hgo6G8

